
 

 

Hello, 
 
We are delighted to welcome you into the REALTOR® family. This year, we encourage all NVAR 
members to embrace the concept of “E3: Evaluate, Educate and Elevate.” As REALTORS®, we 
should continually evaluate our business and professionalism, seek further education 
opportunities to fill the gaps, and ultimately elevate our commitment to the association, the 
industry and our community. 
 
We are delighted to welcome you into the REALTOR® family. We are here to serve you and our 
community. We wish you the best of luck in your new profession.  
  
Our website, www.nvar.com, will keep you informed on the latest information pertaining to 
your business, including our amazing Shop REALTOR® portal. 
  
If you haven’t already, make sure to maximize your e-presence by claiming your 
free Realtor.com profile. 
 
For a quick tutorial on how to claim your Realtor.com® Profile: CLICK HERE 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 

Reggie Copeland 
2022 NVAR President of the Board 
NVAR 
8407 Pennell St. 
Fairfax, VA 22031 
www.nvar.com 
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